
 

Attention all Tricare beneficiaries: The Military Officers 
Association of America (MOAA) is collecting stories from 
Tricare beneficiaries on any problems they have had 
obtaining medications due to the limited number of 
pharmacies participating in the Tricare pharmacy network 
caused by Express Scripts. If you would like to share your 
experiences, please Use the QR code below to quickly and 
easily submit your story to MOAA.   

 


